VILLAGE OF DANVERS RESIDENTS

Tomorrow, August 20" there will be a
couple individuals from Great Lakes
Community Action Partnerships in the
village going door to door. They will be
needing information on the Lead Service
Line Surveys from the Federal EPA. They
will be knocking on doors of residents that
have not returned the survey you were
sent. We are required to get all residents to
respond. Any questions please call our
village office at 309-963-4928. Thanks for
all your help in this matter.
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